
 
Welcome to Kindergarten Enrollment Night 2025 

Class of 2038 
 

We are so excited to welcome your child to the Johnstown-Monroe Local School 

District. We are offering two different opportunities for parents to learn about 

the enrollment process. 

February 23rd at 4:00 PM or February 24th at 7:00 PM at  

Johnstown-Monroe Performing Arts Center 

401 S. Oregon Street 

Johnstown, Ohio 43031 

 

Scan here to RSVP 

 

What to expect at Parent Enrollment Night: 

●​ Overview of the Enrollment Process 

●​ Answer Questions about School/District 

●​ Receive information about Kindergarten Signing and Tour Night on 

Wednesday, May 7th from 6:00-7:30 PM (This will be when you and your 

children visit and tour the school.) 


